Daily Report from Camp Zeist

23rd October 2000

When the court reconvened this morning the Lord Advocate intimated that the new information which had been passed to the prosecution has now been shared with the defence. The 'complexity and sensitivity' of this information was referred to, however, only limited details were given to the court. He said that the information related to a number of individuals who the Scottish Police had required to interview. This appears to have taken place over the last week and access to the same people by the defence has now been secured.

He referred to the mystery individuals as not being readily accessible and pointed out that their personal safety may be an issue. The only additional information given was that 5 of the relevant people are in another European country and one is in the US. It may be that the prosecution do not call any of these people as witnesses, however, the defence may choose to do so.

The details of the information disclosed to the defence are still not clear. While the Lord Advocate said an outline of the facts had been given to the defence teams, Bill Taylor, acting for the first accused, referred only to the documents being one inch thick and did not mention their content.

The court will reconvene tomorrow when the defence are expected to request a further adjournment to allow investigation of this new information to take place. Lord Sutherland indicated that while he appreciated the defence may require additional time the slow pace at which the trial is currently moving is not desirable. 

It is expected that the whole of next week's testimony shall be presented by those who took part into the collection of evidence immediately after the disaster.

Evidence is expected from Lockerbie residents, Police Officers, Airline Representatives, and individuals representing law enforcement agencies.

